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It is with immense sadness that we announce the death of a long-
standing Member, Bruce Westwood, who passed away recently at the 
age of 83 after a long illness.  
 
Bruce was an active Roehampton Club Member for over 26 years and 
spent many happy times enjoying the facilities, particularly tennis and 
golf. He was an extremely popular Member and had a large group of 
friends at the Club. His greatest disappointment was that, when his 
illness took over last year, he could no longer spend time at the Club 
with all his friends. He will be greatly missed by all who knew him.  
  
Bruce loved the Club and served on the Board of Directors from 2003 
to 2007. He also very much enjoyed his membership of Kooyong Lawn 
Tennis Club in Australia. He was responsible for successfully 
accomplishing the reciprocal link with the Kooyong Club in 2006. 
 
Our sincere condolences go to the Westwood family at this sad time.  


